£1.65

£2.10

Cream of tomato
(Su,Mk,Ce)

Leek and potato
(Su,Mk,Ce)

Spring vegetable
(Su,Mk,Ce)

Italian bean
(Su,Mu,G,Ce,E)

Chicken noodle
(Su,So,E,G)

Chilli con carne with
potato wedges,
home made nachos
and sour cream
(Mu,G)

Italian braised pork
ragout with garlic and
rosemary roasties and
steamed broccoli
(Ce)

Roast turkey breast,
gravy (G) and
cranberry sauce with
crispy roast potatoes,
savoy cabbage and
roasted carrots

Chicken Rogan Josh
served with pilau rice,
naan or poppadum,
chutney and raita
(So,Mk,G,Se)

Battered sausage or
fish fillet
with chips peas or
baked beans, lemon
and tartare sauce
(F,So,Mu,Mk,E,G)

Bean chilli con carne
(Mu,E,G,Ce)

Bean burger and
wedges with salad
(Su,Se,Mu,E,G)

Baked vegetable
quesadillas
(Mu,Mk,G)

Cauliflower and
chickpea biryani
(none)

Cheese and onion
quiche
(Mk,E,G)

Pasta with
bolognaise sauce
(E,G)

Pasta with pesto,
parmesan and home
made garlic bread
(E,G,Mk)

Vegetable chow mein
noodles
(So,Mu,E,G,Ce)

£2.10

IN THE
ORANGERY
& 6TH FORM
From £1.60

75p

Beef burger with or
without cheese in an
unseeded bun
(Su,Se,Mu,Mk,E,G)
Tomato pasta
(E,G,Mk)

Apple turnover
and ice cream
(Mk,E,G)

Chilli chicken and
cheddar panini
(G,Mk)

Sticky toffee pudding
with custard
(Mk,E,G)

Hot roast turkey
baguette with or
without
cranberry sauce
(Mk,G,So)

Sancho pollo Chicken
burger
(Mu,Mk,E,G,Se)

Fruit of the
month dessert

Summer berry
flapjack bake
(Mk,G)

Meatball marinara
pasta
(E,G,Mk)
Fish finger and iceberg
lettuce sub
(Se,Mu,Mk,G,F,E)

Chocolate mousse
(So,Mk,G,Mk)

£1.65

£2.10

Cheddar
and potato
(Su,Mk,Ce,G)

Cream of carrot
(Su,Mk,G,Ce)

Pea and crispy bacon
(Su,Mk,Ce)

Broccoli
(Su,Ce)

Toad in the hole with
butchers pork
sausages with
mash, onion gravy
and broccoli
(Su,Mk,E,G,Ce)

Roast gammon,
gravy and apple sauce
with crispy roast
potatoes, sweetcorn
and broccoli
(So,Mk,G)

Tandoori chicken,
pilau rice, Bombay
potatoes and
mint yoghurt
(Su,So,Se,Mk,G,Ce)

Battered fish fillet
with chips, peas, lemon
wedge and tartare
(F,So,Mu,Mk,E,G)

Spicy vegetable and
spinach burrito
(Mu,Mk,G)

Quorn sausage toad in
the hole, mash and
onion gravy
(Su,Mk,E,G,Ce)

Leek and cheddar tart
with salad bar
(Mk,E,G)

Sweet potato curry,
pilau rice and a
poppadum
(Su,Mu,Mk,Ce)

Veggie hot dog
in a roll with fries
(So,G,Se)

Pasta with chorizo in
spicy tomato sauce
(E,G,Su)

Creamy mushroom
pasta pots with home
made garlic bread
(G,Mk,)

Cheddar and
mozzarella with
caramelised onion
panini
(G,Mk,So)

Tomato and basil
(Su,Ce)

Texan spiced
open chicken burrito
with a mango salsa
(Mu,Mk,G)

£2.10

IN THE
ORANGERY
& 6TH FORM
From £1.60

75p

Jacket potato bar
choose from
cheese or beans
*Tuna mayo 50p
*Curry 50p
(Mu,Mk,F,E)

Spiced apple crumble
with ice cream
(Mk,G)

Sancho Pollo spicy
chicken ciabatta
burger
(Mk,Mu,E,G)

Pancake bar
(So,Mk,E,G)

Roast gammon and
apple sauce
in a floured bap
(G,Se)
Fruit of the
month dessert

Singapore noodles
with chicken teriyaki
(Su,So,E,G)

Battered sausage with
chips and curry sauce
(G,Su)

Spicy tomato meatball
pasta topped with
mozzarella
(Mk,G,E)

Sweet chilli chicken
topped pizza slice
(G,Mk)

Sticky toffee pudding
with custard
(Su,E,Mk,G)

Trio of ice creams
with sprinkles
(Mk)

£1.65

£2.10

£2.10

IN THE
ORANGERY
& 6TH FORM
From £1.60

75p

Chunky Italian
minestrone
(Su,G,Ce,E)

Tomato and basil
(SU,Ce)

Chicken and sweetcorn
(Su,Ce)

Sweet potato
(Su,Ce)

Spiced parsnip
(Su,Ce)

Mr Scott Evans’
Spanish chicken and
chorizo bake
(Gu,Su)

Classic Italian beef
lasagne served with
home made garlic
bread and salad
(So,Mk,E,G)

Slow roasted pork
shoulder and gravy
served with crispy roast
potatoes and a medley
of green veg
(G)

Sweet and sour
chicken with yellow
rice and prawn
crackers
(So,Se,Mk,F,E,
Cr,G,Ce)

Battered fish fillet
or
Sausage with chips,
peas or beans
(F,So,Mu,Mk,E,G)

Roasted vegetable
kebabs in garlic and
chilli marinade
(G)

Gnocchi with
ratatouille sauce
topped with mozzarella
(Mk,G)

Cauliflower, spinach
and broccoli bake
(Mk,G)

Sweet and sour stir
fried vegetables with
yellow rice and
prawn crackers
(So,Se,Mk,F,E,
Cr,G,Ce)

Trio of cheeses
Calzone
(So,Mk,G)

Spicy sausage and
cheddar sauce
penne pasta
(So,Mk,G,E)

Hot chicken and
stuffing baguette
(So,Mk,G)

Pasta with arrabiata
tomato sauce and
garlic bread
(Se,Su,G)
Meatball marinara
panini
(Mk,G)
Apple and blueberry
crumble with ice
cream
(G,Mk)

American hot dogs
with or without
mustard mayo
(G,E,Su,Mu,So)
Mac and cheese bar
choose a topping:
(Mk,So,G,E)
* Garlic croutons 50p
*Crispy bacon 50p

Pineapple upside down
cake with custard
(Su,Mk,E,G)

Chicken pad Thai
(So,E,G)

Fruit of the
month dessert

Pasta with roasted
peppers and a tomato
and basil sauce
(Mk,E,G)

Vegetable pastie
(Mk,E,G)

Peperoni and
mozzarella panini
(So,Mk,G)

Golden syrup sponge
and custard
(Mk,E,G)

Waffles with
chocolate sauce
(So,Mk,E,G)

